

Circular No 07/ 25-26 06 August 2025

Dear family

Dear family

We are proud to share that your child has been registered to participate in the Young Innovators Program (YIP) by the Government of Kerala, an initiative to promote creativity, innovation, and problem-solving skills among students.

This is a valuable opportunity where students will work on unique project ideas, receive expert mentoring, and may even be recognized at the state level. We request you to encourage and support your child's project work at home. Help them stay motivated and assist them in gathering materials or resources if needed.

Our school has been providing full guidance and mentoring. Together, let's inspire our young minds to think big and build the future.

Warm regards,
Dr. Anas
Principal
The Oxford School, Calicut